
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
The children have settled back into school very well, their behaviour has 
been excellent and they have produced some great work.  
As always this is a very busy term please keep an eye on our website for any 
key dates that maybe added.  
It has been so much warmer this week, almost tropical compared to last 
week, however please ensure that your child does have a warm winter coat 
and that any hats, gloves and scarves are clearly labelled as we do have 
quite a collection in lost property.  
Have a lovely weekend, 

Best Wishes   

 
 
 

Principal 

                                                            2 or Y 

 
 

Newsletter No.17     

After School Clubs 
Our After School Club programme for the Spring term will be starting next 
week, we offer a very wide range of clubs at a much lower cost than most 
local schools. As some clubs are oversubscribed, we have split them into 
half termly sessions to give all children the                 
opportunity to take part. Please contact the school 
office if you need any help booking the after school 
clubs and thank you to Miss Bridge for her hard work 
organising them.  
 
Number Day 7th February 
We will be celebrating National Number Day on             
Friday 7th February, this will be a non uniform day, 
with a silver coin donation towards the NSPCC,  
as we will be taking part in Dress up for Digits.                
Children are asked to wear an item of clothing with a 
number on it for example a football shirt, cap, netball 
shirt or even a onesie! Thank you for your support with this.  
 
Uniform Reminder  
Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform                      
everyday. Long hair must be tied back and bobbles are to be in school                
colours only, thank you for following our uniform policy.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 99% 96% 

94% 97% 96% 98% 

7th February NSPCC Numbers Day 

12th February YR-Y5 Parent Meetings after 
school 

13th February YR-Y5 Parent Meetings after 
school 

14th February Y2 Class Worship 9.00am 
School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

6th March World Book Day 

7th March Y4 Class Worship 9.00am 

14th March Y5 Class Worship 9.00am 

28th March Y1 Class Worship 9.00am 

7th April Whole School Photographs 

10th April  Easter Celebration 9.00am 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Luca Partridge Jack Abbott 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 5 

Principal Awards 

YR Travis Whitehouse 

Y1 Alfreda Odili Onuosa 

Y2 Rex Cooke 

Y3 Ryilee Campbell 

Y4 Matilda Brennan 

Y5 Freddie Harding 

Y6 Luca Partridge 


